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Vaccinate for Human Papillomavirus (HPV): 

Protect Children from Cancer  
 
HPV is the most common sexually transmitted infection in the United States and can take years to appear after 

exposure.1 The Center for Disease Control (CDC) reports thousands of HPV associated cancer cases every year. As a 

valued provider, listening to parent concerns and answering questions related to HPV can prevent cancer later in life. 

You can help parents understand the importance of protecting their child from HPV later, by vaccinating now.2 

 
Who should get vaccinated? 
The CDC recommends the HPV vaccination  series begin at age 11 or 12, or as early as age 9, and for everyone up to 

26 years old. Eleven and 12-year-olds should receive their initial HPV vaccination followed by a second vaccination 6-12 

months after the initial dose.  

 
More Info 
Reference the BCBSTX Preventive Care Guidelines (PCGs) , Clinical Practice Guidelines (CPGs)  and THSteps for 

Medical Providers  for more information on this and other important topics for treating your patients. 
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The information in this document is being provided for educational purposes only and is not the provision of medical care or advice. Physicians and other health care providers are instructed to use 

their own best medical judgment based upon all available information and the condition of the patient in determining the best course of treatment. Regardless of any benefit determination, the final 

decision regarding any treatment or service is between the patient and the health care provider.  Additional limitations and requirements may apply. 

 

 By clicking this link, you will go to a new website/app (“site”). This new site may be offered by a vendor or an independent third party. The site may also contain non-Medicare related information. In 

addition, some sites may require you to agree to their terms of use and privacy policy. 
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